Update - Utah Junior Livestock Association Tagging January 15, 2020

An Association meeting was held on January 11 to discuss questions about the new tagging process. It was felt that the proposed process needed to be put on hold until 2021. Here are the motions made in that meeting:

- Motion #1 It was moved and seconded that the association move forward with the use
 of the standardized tags that have been ordered for 2020, using the 4-H County Agents,
 and FFA Advisors as we have in the past. Then work on the new process for the 2021
 season. Voting was unanimous in the affirmative.
- Motion #2 It was moved and seconded that 4-H County Agents, FFA Advisors, and/or Show Boards (depending on the traditional procedure followed by each county) order their respective groups ear tags from IFA and distribute those tags as they have in the past. Voting was unanimous in the affirmative.

We have confirmed with IFA that steer tags are expected to arrive this week. Please contact Lisa Olsen, Association Secretary (ASAP) to request the amount of tags your county or chapter will need. Additional tags can be requested throughout the year. Exhibitors will not be requesting their own tags. Please assist in making sure animals are tagged in accordance with the ownership deadlines. Tags will be available for pick up at an IFA near you.

Please provide this information when ordering tags:

- 1. Name first and last name
- 2. County, Chapter or Show you represent
- 3. Phone Number
- 4. Email Address
- 5. Quantity of Cattle Ear Tags (\$1.25 price per tag)
- 6. Quantity of Swine Ear Tags (\$1.05 price per tag)
- 7. Quantity of Lamb/Goat Ear Tags (\$0.99 price per tag)
- 8. IFA pick-up location

Please submit your requests via email or text to Lisa Olsen lrolsen4@hotmail.com
801-318-3598

Thank you for your patience.

Lisa Olsen Association Secretary